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Brothers and sisters

I trust you are well. September and October are often the nicest times for weather in the Bay Area.
Schools are back in session which may be a relief for many parents.

True Mother is very seriously marching forward with efforts to bring unity in Korea. The interesting line-
up of speakers at the recent Rally of Hope were chosen because of their connections with North Korea.
Now, Think Tank 2022 will be hosting a series of gatherings with prominent world leaders beginning
today. | think it is very hopeful.

Meanwhile, it is inspiring to see our ACLC outreach is picking up steam. Thank you to Richard and
Keiko Van Loon and Kouki Tamura for guiding our activities. It is especially inspiring that our High
School students are involved and have created a dance team which can perform at churches. Please come
and support the monthly ACLC breakfast at our church. The next one will be on September 25th.

High Noon will be holding a seminar at our church on October 2nd. Please put it on your calendar and
plan to attend. They have new and exciting info since they were here last time.

This Sunday Gary Fleischman will give the message on Sunday.
Blessings,

Pastor Thompson



